WFWP USA: A heartfelt Thank You for your love and support!

Kaeleigh Moffitt
December 5, 2023

We wish to say THANK YOU for all you’ve done to further the
mission of uplifting women peace leaders, giving peacebuilding its
missing piece. For your donations of time and money, for staying
educated and informed, for sharing the mission with others in person
and on social media, for your powerful prayers!

We can’t do this work without your love and support, and we look
forward to 2024 when together we will move forward, strong,
resilient, and harmonious! God Bless you and your family and
community. God Bless our world.
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